Credit Union pioneers the campaign for Fairtrade
Hull and East Yorkshire Credit Union has become the first in the country to be accredited as a Fairtrade Credit Union.

Building on the Fairtrade Policy adopted by Hull City Council, and the success of the Hull One World Shop, it has joined forces with other local organisations in a project to make Hull into a Fairtrade City. 

The Directors of Hull and East Yorkshire Credit Union have approved a policy committing their credit union to the principles of Fairtrade, which guarantee that producers in developing countries receive a fair deal for their products. 

During 2004’s Fairtrade fortnight a successful tasting session was held and Fairtrade food and drink products are now made available at meetings of staff and volunteers, and at member events such as the AGM.
Throughout the year members of Hull and East Yorkshire Credit Union have been supporting Hull’s Fairtrade City Project, and in recognition of this, the Project Steering Group awarded it a certificate. This was presented at the Credit Union’s AGM by Chris Church, Manager of the One World Shop and Steering Group Member.  


Fairtrade is growing fast and support from organisations like credit unions, businesses, schools and service organisations is a key component of the application for certification as a Fairtrade City. 

Brian Navier, Vice President, commented: “As a co-operative business, owned and controlled by our members, we share the principles of Fairtrade, which fit well with our aim of delivering fair and ethical financial services to our members across East Yorkshire”.

	



	Dorothy Vinegrad (left) of Hull and East Yorkshire Credit Union receiving the certificate from Chris Church. 
 


